
How will the Voluntary RRP be managed in FRA? 
The Voluntary RRP, due to the nature of its accident reduction goals and the direct 
relationship to the overall promotion of rail safety the program, will be managed by the 
Risk Reduction Program Division in the Office of Safety Analysis. The Risk Reduction 
Program Division will assist the rail industry in establishing programs that identify and 
address risk and that include measurable goals and corrective action processes. By 
working with railroad, labor, and other interested organizations on a voluntary basis, the 
Risk Reduction Division will oversee projects that target operations, equipment, or 
systems that pose a risk to operational and personnel safety, and will establish projects 
that effectively prevent an accident or incident.   It will be supported closely and in 
partnership with FRA’s Office of Railroad Development 
 


